From: The Downtown Leadership Council (DLC)

To: Mayor and City Council
Date: September 21, 2020
Re: Downtown Curbside Parking Spot Fees

Dear Mayor Treece and Members of the Council:

The Downtown Leadership Council has discussed ways to support downtown businesses
during the COVID pandemic, and continues our ongoing discussion regarding the
allocation and availability of parking spaces in the downtown.

The DLC recommends there be curbside parking spaces available on each block for the
safety and convenience of downtown business customers during the COVID pandemic
and beyond, and to support the downtown businesses which have been hit hardest by
the pandemic. Therefore, we request the Council approve the 30 curbside parking
spots downtown, and to waive the fees for them through the end of 2020.

Please let us know if the Council would like the DLC to discuss this further.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Yours very truly,

P Scott A. Wilson
DLC Chair



